Dear Colleagues,

On behalf of the Young Fellows Chapter of the Hong Kong Academy of Medicine, I
would like to invite you all to participate in our Chapter’s latest program “Chicken
Soup for the Doctor’s Soul”.

The program will feature a collection of Hong Kong doctors’ interesting life
experiences, professional anecdotes, and inspirational personal stories. The articles
then will be curated and compiled into an HKAM publication and audio productions.
Please participate now and become a source of positivity for all! Simply email your
submission to yfc@hkam.org.hk, and indicate “Chicken Soup for the Doctor’s Soul” in
the email title, and leave your name and contact information.

For more information, please scan the QR code on the poster attached, and do not
hesitate to contact our secretariat Ms. Christine Kuai at 28718727.

Dr. Paul A. Koljonen

Honorary Secretary

Young Fellows Chapter

Hong Kong Academy of Medicine
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